
From: accessapplications   accessapplications@transport.nsw.gov.au  
To: cabalkarma@gmail.com  
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2018 3:45 PM 
Subject: Acknowledgement - RWC-005142 – Access Application 

 
Dear Mr Walker 
  
Please find attached an acknowledgement letter for your Access Application 
with the Roads and Maritime Services. 
  
I have also attached a copy of your review rights. 
  
Kind regards 

  
Information Access Unit 
Legal and Information Access Branch 

People and Corporate Services 

Transport for NSW 

  
T 02 8202 3768 

Upper Ground, 18 Lee Street Chippendale NSW 2008 
 
 

 


